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Dear Class of 2028 Students and Parents,

The end of one school year marks the beginning of another, and before we know it, students of the Class of 2028 will
continue their academic careers as freshmen here at Robert E. Fitch High School. We hope you are as excited about this
transition as much as the administration and faculty are.

We know that the beginning of high school life can be stressful. With that in mind, we are dedicated to easing the
transition from middle school to high school by hosting an important one-day Freshman Orientation. On Thursday August
22nd, 2024, between 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., Fitch High School students and staff will engage our incoming 9th-grade
students in various activities to acclimate them into our school community.

Bus transportation will be provided for this event. Continue to check the Fitch High School website, where bus routes will
be posted at the bottom of the page (https://ths.grotonschools.org/ ). At the end of the day’s event, our kitchen staff will
prepare a delicious lunch for our students. Attendance will be taken on this day.

Upon arrival at the high school, students will enter the auditorium for a brief introduction followed by activity-oriented
and informational sessions. Some of our teachers and current students will be here to guide students through a flurry of
information. Students will meet with School Counselors, be oriented to assigned Chromebooks, engage in community
builders, participate in scavenger hunts, and even tour their new school.

As we know, many of you have busy work schedules, so we have also planned two different parent meeting times in the
hope that one will be convenient. The first will be on Wednesday morning, August 21st, from 8-9 a.m. and the other will
be on Wednesday evening, August 21st, from 6-7 p.m. Both sessions will be held in the school auditorium. During the
parent meetings, we will review key points you should know as your child transitions to Fitch High School. We hope to
see all of you there.

We are confident that our orientation program will make the transition to Fitch High School successful. If you have any

questions, please call Ms. Hodge at (860) 449-7200 ext. 22223 or Mr. Marc Romano at (860) 449-7200 ext. 22732.

With High Regards,

C. Hodge
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